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Our school, Our Mother of Special Graces, has reopened for the new school year since September 22. Thank God for His Providence. Though I am still in the US, things are going on normally there. The teachers are seriously at their work. The assistant Pastor in St Gregory Church, the parish in which the school is located, helps with the spiritual life of the staff and students and does some supervision job on my behalf. The Nigerian chairman of the Divine Face Organization is the Head Teacher of our Elementary school and, of course, sees to it that everything goes well.

The picture above shows the staff and students of our school surrounding a bus we had to buy to replace one we had that was of the 1980’s. This was made possible by the Mission Appeal we made in the diocese of Orlando Florida in August this year. By God’s grace the school will be greatly relieved of the serious inconveniences the old bus was putting them through as it was constantly breaking down. The number of students in this picture is not, of course, all that we have. These were the ones who were in school when the bus first arrived on September 30, 2014. If look closely, you can see that it had just come through the gate into the school compound. They were waiting for it!

Thank you, all our sponsors. We will still keep you posted as time goes on.

God bless you and yours immensely!

Fr Gerard Mary Anyanwu.
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THE CHILDREN AND TEACHERS SURROUND THE NEW SCHOOL 

BUS AT THE DIVINE FACE CENTRE SAYING: PRAISE GOD! 

THANK YOU OUR GENEROUS SPONSORS!  
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